
Learn  More  About  OCTA  Bus
Schedule  Changes  That  will
Affect Costa Mesa riders
The Orange County Transportation Authority has been engaged in
an outreach effort for the 2016 Draft Bus Service Plan (Plan)
that can have an effect on Costa Mesa ridership.

In an effort to respond to feedback, OCTA staff has formulated
a  Revised  Plan,  which  included  eliminated  some  routes,
eliminating Saturday service only and implementing new routes.

The plan was presented and approved by the Transit Committee
on Feb. 11, 2016 and presented to the full OCTA Board of
Directors and approved on Feb. 22, 2016 at OCTA Headquarters
in Orange.

The changes will take place over the course of 2016.

Click here for details on the revised plan. Residents who have
specific  questions  about  the  Revised  Plan,  or  need
clarification can contact Andrea West in Government Relations.
She can be reached at (714) 560-5611 or awest@octa.net.
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